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Discussion AM Brown highlighted the following to the Board: 
• A notifiable event had been registered with the SHR. This was in relation to 

the change in Auditors due to a business takeover. 
• After a request from the Scottish Government via the Scottish Housing 

Regulator in relation to external cladding installed on properties, the Board 
were given assurance that the Association did not have any properties that 
fall into the new criteria.  

• Two new suppliers had been added to the supplier list and Board were 
reminded to inform the Corporate Services team if they had a connection to 
them. 

• Board was informed that a prospective new Board member who observed an 
earlier Board meeting will not now be joining the Board. However, the 
Association has been approached by another person who is interested in 
joining the Board. 

• A notifiable event was reported to the Care Inspectorate. 
• Development opportunity is ongoing with no further update currently 

available. 
• A recent application to the Homeless Prevention Fund was not successful. 
• An application for funding to Cycle Scotland was successful for the provision 

of the Association’s first cycle bin at a cost of just over £7000.  
• Board members were referred to the QEF annual statistic report which 

compared DPHA performance against 17 other Associations. The Board were 
referred to section 11, the VFM scorecard. Members were informed of key 
areas where the Association performed well against the peers and where 
there were areas of improvement required.  

 
Members discussed at length the potential impact of comparing statistics between 
larger and smaller Associations.  
 
A member suggested that the housing team should become more visible to tenants 
which was acknowledged by the Chief executive as valid and positive feedback.  
 
Chairperson queried the Anti-Social Behaviour stats with the Senior Housing Officer, 
and she advised the Board it was due to four cases being open at year end. The 
Senior Housing Officer confirmed that three of these cases were now closed and 
were closed within timescales. 
 
In relation to the notifiable event to the Care Inspectorate noted in the report, 
members were informed that the tenant had contacted the Police, and the 
Association had followed our protocol for dealing with such incidents. 
 
When staff were asked about one of the new suppliers and members were advised 
the supplier has been engaged for this year’s staff away day.    

 
Decision 
 
 
 
 

The Board: 
 
Noted the contents of the report, especially: 
 

a. Appendix 1 – Chief Executive’s Work Objectives 2025 update. 
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Signed          Date       
 
 (Chairperson) 




